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WILD LIFE SHOWS 

The photographs opposite show two views 
of this Department's exhibit at the Wild Life Show held 
at the Perth Town Hall from September 9 to 14. The 
Show is an annual one conducted under the auspices of 
the W.A. Naturalists' Club and the Gould League of Bird 
Lovers. The Show was a great success, and the number 
of visitors, particularly of organised groups of school 
children, was higher than at the 1956 Show. 

A similar display was taken to Mandurah 
for that District's first Show, which, particularly as 
it was an initial effort, was an outstanding success. 
Considerable interest was shown by visitors in the 
various activi tes of the Department. 

, .Though some of the material was taken 
to the Australian Inland. Mission I s Annual Exhibition at 
the Kalgoorlie Town Hall from September 25 to 28, more 
specimens -were, through the co-operation of the Director 
of the W.A. Museum (Dr. W.D.L. Ride), included in the 
Department's display there. 

Our belief that these shows are 
· excellent media for publicising the Department I s works 
and aims, was again proved by the interest excited by 
our exhibit and the talks given by Inspector J.E. Munro 
and Mr. A.J. Buchanan. Letters of appreciation have 
been received from the organisers of the two main shows, 
who paia_ special tribute to the work of Inspector Munro, 
and to him and to Mr. Buchanan we extend our sincere 
thanks for their excellent efforts. 

WHALING 

The Nor'-West Whaling Company completed 
its quota of 1,000 whales on September 19 this year, 3 
days earlier than last year. On September 21, however, 
advice was received that the Commonwealth Fisheries 
Office had permitted this Company to take an additional 
18 whales, as the Cheynes Beach Whaling Company had 
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